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A Shiny and Clean Parish! 
Thank you to all the volunteers who showed up to help clean the church on Sat-
urday September 17th! It was amazing to see so many people in high spirits to 
get everyone ready for the first day!  Over 80 people came to help clean the par-
ish, and the result are clean classrooms for TNTT, VNDL, and Giáo Lý classes!   
 

Please help keep our building clean :-) 

First Day of Giáo Lý, TNTT, and VNDL 

This year, nearly 780 students are registered for Giáo Lý, and with nearly 100 vol-
unteer catechists and assistant catechists.  The Holy Spirit has blessed everyone 
with such enthusiasm and patience. Let’s keep it going for the rest of the year! 

Appreciation Mass (6 PM) & Appreciation Dinner (7:15 PM) - Saturday, October 8th 
This Mass and Dinner will celebrate all volunteers and groups in the Parish. Please come to cele-
brate and appreciate all the contributions across the parish and be recognized! 

Join the Parent Food Committee! 
Thank you to all parents who helped make the first day go smoothly! We need at least 
100 parents to help throughout the year, so we can feed 1,000 people each week.  Our 
volunteer schedule can rotate on a monthly basis.  Please contact Chị Hà Trần 
(hatran98012@yahoo.com)! 

Welcome to Issue #3 of GLO! The autumn season is here and the harvest is ready =) 

Mass (6PM) & Adoration (Following after Mass) - Friday, October 7th 
Cha Thành is reserving adoration on the first Friday of each month for the youth! 
There will be weekly themes, and an opportunity to participate more by writing 
notes and prayer to offer to our Lord. Confession will also be offered during this 
time. Everyone is invited to come and worship! 

Be a Volunteer! 
Do you want to help others and have fun? Do you want to learn more about your faith while 
serving others? We invite you to be a part of the Giáo Lý team.  We have a lot of fun and make 
new friends.  Come celebrate both our Vietnamese and Catholic tradition. 
Contact Anh Lộc (dao.loc@gmail.com) for more information! 

Two Nurses or Medical Doctors still needed for Medical/First Aid Team! 
On Saturdays, we still need two people to serve on our Medical/First Aid team.  You will ro-
tate one Saturday a month, so the commitment is easy to manage.  We always have chil-
dren with scrapes and bruises, and sometimes, there can be a real medical emer-
gency.  Please contact Chị LệTrường Vương to sign up (babyxuan02@hotmail.com) 
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